
 

 

 

The Government of Japan provides grant assistance to St. Barnabas High 

school in the Kingdom of Lesotho  
 

On 10 March 2025, Embassy of Japan in the Kingdom of Lesotho (The 

Embassy of Japan in the Republic of South Africa is accredited to the 

Kingdom of Lesotho) signed a grant contract with Principal of St. Barnabas 

High School in Maseru, the Kingdom of Lesotho, to implement The Grant 

Assistance for the Grassroots Human Security Projects (GGP). Project 

details are as follows: 

 

Recipient organisation’s name: St. Barnabas High School 

Project title: The Project for the Construction of Classrooms for St. Barnabas 

High School in Maseru (USD 69,736) 

 

The aim of this project is to improve the educational environment of the 

school by constructing a new classroom building and providing school 

furniture (student desks, teacher's desks, teacher's chairs, blackboards), 

thereby contributing to the promotion of higher education in the region. 

 

GGP is a Japanese funding scheme that was started in 1989. It assists non-

profit organisations with a direct impact on the well-being of people at 

grassroots level. It gives priority to areas that aim to improve basic human 

needs, as well as areas of particular importance from the perspective of 

human security.  

 

The Embassy of Japan hopes this support will help to achieve social and 

economic well-being for the people of the Kingdom of Lesotho.  
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